
SUTTON ESTATE

Summer Update

Further to the latest Chelsea Chat edition sent to you in July, we would 
like to update you on the progress that has been made over the summer, 
following our consultation events in June.

Sutton Estate Redevelopment Steering Group
We are very pleased that twenty residents, including a representative from CATs, have joined our 
Sutton Estate Redevelopment Steering Group, which is chaired by Danny Griffiths. The Group 
will represent Estate residents and get involved with various aspects of the proposals. The next 
Steering Group meeting will take place in September, where we intend to discuss ideas for the 
new community gardens and facilities!

Engaging with RBKC
Over the last few weeks we have met with planners at RBKC to work through the proposals as 
they progress. Members of the redevelopment project team also met with two of the Stanley ward 
councillors – Cllr Sir Merrick Cockell and Cllr William Pascall – on 31 July to keep them updated 
on the latest plans. 

Consultation 
Before submitting a planning application, we will be holding a second consultation event in the 
Autumn to gather your feedback on the proposals and progress made by Affinity Sutton. If there 
is anything in particular that you would like us to address at this next event, please let us know 
(contact details are provided below).

Get in touch
If you have any comments or queries, our team is available throughout the summer 
so do get in touch. Please feel free to contact us by:
	 • �Visiting our website – www.suttonestatechelsea.com – and completing the 

online comment form
	 • Email – info@suttonestatechelsea.com
	 • Telephone – 0800 1488911
	 • Freepost – FREEPOST, MPC CONSULTATION (no stamp needed)
Have a great summer!

Redevelopment of the Sutton Estate

Find out more on our website – www.suttonestatechelsea.com


